Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Construction Industry Licensing Board has received a petition for declaratory statement from S. Paizes, Florida Home Improvement Services, on November 29, 2017. Petitioner seeks a determination from the Board regarding whether a licensed certified contractor can use an agency agreement/power of attorney agreement for any legally authorized representation of the contractor. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1039, (850)487-1395, Donald.Shaw@myfloridalicense.com.
